
 
 
 

Please join us for our annual  
City Country Lunch  

In historic Guildford on  
Wednesday 29 May, 2019 

 
 

 
Venue: The Guildford Hotel for a long-table lunch from 12.00pm to 2.30pm 

With its heritage belvedere tower and baroque façade make-over, the restored Hotel 
can be found in the heart of Guildford where it was first built in the 19th century. 
It is a wonderful opportunity to explore the historical sites, cafes, antiques and gift 
stores in Guildford, and importantly is a chance to meet other parents.  

 
Time: If opting to travel by school bus departure from the Gooch Pavilion at  

9.30am - return by 3.15pm.  
You are welcome to join us on the school bus, car pool, train or drive privately. Please 
indicate your preference when booking. 

  
On arrival in Guildford at approximately 10am the bus will drop passengers on The Terrace 
to the north of the railway line. Here you can enjoy morning tea in the popular Padbury’s 
Cafe or explore the gift and fashion stores nearby. A short stroll towards the Guildford Hotel 
on James Street passes many local museums and heritage places. There are lots of 
interesting and quirky stores and galleries to check out along James St before lunch.  
  
We have chosen the date to coincide with the mid-term break and made the venue closer 
to the Perth CBD as we would really like to encourage more of our country parents to 
attend. The City Country Lunch is a highlight on the school calendar and has been well 
attended and enjoyed by parents for many years. We would love your company, so please 
join us! 

Tickets are $60 per person 
To purchase tickets please visit the Scotch College website www.scotch.wa.edu.au and 

click on the “Book a Scotch Event” icon. 
  

For catering purposes please RSVP by 12 noon – Friday 17 May, 2019 -  
Unfortunately, no late bookings can be accepted 

All enquiries to scotchparents@scotch.wa.edu.au 
Sara Hector 0429 043 493 | Kim Reddrop 0409 002 981 


